
STANDARDS COMMITTEE – 12 April 2007	 Item 6(1)


ITEM FROM THE REVIEW COMMITTEE 

1	 REVIEW OF THE OPERATION OF THE PLANNING ENFORCEMENT 
SERVICE 

1.1	 At its meeting on 20 March 2007 the Review Committee approved the final 
report and recommendations of the Project Team on the Review of the 
Operation of the Planning Enforcement Service. The Review concluded that 
Members’ knowledge of planning law needed to be kept current if they were to 
be asked to deliberate on certain cases and a recommendation that 
arrangements are made for additional Member training in Planning Law and 
specifically enforcement was developed in that regard. 

1.2	 It was felt to be of high importance that all Members should be encouraged to 
attend additional training in planning law and specifically enforcement. 

1.3	 It is proposed that the Committee considers the recommendation of the 
Review Committee that arrangements are made for additional Member 
training in Planning Law and specifically enforcement to be provided. 

Note: In view of the recommendation of the Review Committee the next report 
on the agenda relating to the Member Training and Development Programme 
(Item 6(2)) includes provision for enforcement training. 

Sarah Fowler 

Head of Administrative and Member Services 

Background Papers:-

None 

For further information please contact Julie O’Brien on:-

Tel:- 01702 318179 
E-Mail:- julie.obrien@rochford.gov.uk 

If you would like this report in large print, braille or another language please contact 
01702 546366. 
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